Selma, Alabama
Feb., 20, 1945

Mr, S.R. Morss:
Dear Sir:

Thanks very much for the report on our
frequency measurement b'cast of Feb,, 16th 1945
at 3:10 to 3:20am CWT,

Due to the QRM I hardly ever play any
music, Just make the station identification so
that sometime during the ten minute period they
will be sure to get the call,

The Xmitter here is a revamped Western
Electric 301-B, The second and final amplifier
has been changed te an 807 driving a pair of Elmac
250TL's grid modulated with a pair of 2A3's,

100 watts output, day and night, to a 150ft vertical
ant,. = = Dy,

That must. have been me at 419 because Van
Nostrand “Radio engineering service Of Atlanta, Ga.
measures our frequency. .. 2%,

Well ‘0ld timer thanks again for the report
and in case you care to listen for us again the sked
is the third friday of every month at 3:10 to 3:20am
CWT. Hope to hear from you again sometime.

Very truly yours

ggétf'giggff%??er.

Chief Eng'r

TFKJr.



